
 

 
EASA Withdrawal Statement 

for Proposed AD (PAD) 24-039 

 
 
 

EASA has withdrawn the PAD 24-039 for the following reasons: 
 

• PAD 24-039 proposed to replace Emergency Location Transmitter (ELT) brackets having 
Part Number (P/N) A0861 with an ELT bracket with crash protection having P/N  
A0861-1-CP. 

• Since PAD 24-039 was issued, Airbus conducted further analysis which demonstrated that 
the current installation shows no unsafe condition and prevents any hazardous effect on 
the aeroplane structure or essential systems caused by heat/fire.  

 
Conclusion: 

 

• Because of the facts stated above, PAD 24-039 is hereby withdrawn.  
 

Cologne, 10 June 2024 
 

 


